
From: Barb Sanford 

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 1:11 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy 

Subject: hotel red 

 

Tim: My alder, Sara Eskrich, suggested I contact you re: the Plan Commission meeting 

on Mon. 3/20. The Hotel Red expansion proposal is on the agenda. Vilas NA president 

Craig Stanley told me that the hotel hadn’t submitted anything to the city and that it was 

only an informational meeting. Sara was unable to confirm that. If neighborhood 

residents are supposed to voice their support of or objection to this project, I just wanted 

to advise you that many of us are concerned about the new height of the hotel setting a 

precedent for all future buildings on the Monroe Street and Regent Street corridors. I 

hope that we will be apprised of all meetings held and decisions made on the Hotel Red 

proposal. Thank you for your work on our behalf.    Barb Sanford   
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